
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

It has been very rainy this week!  We thought it 

would be rather exciting to explore all the 

puddles outside (with our wellies and waterproofs 

on!) We had great fun jumping, skipping, and 

running through the puddles and discovered that 

some were ‘shallow’ whilst others were ‘deep’! 

  

  

As we are beginning to think about taking part in our Christmas Show with Willow Class, Preschool 

are doing some lovely listening to the songs and music in preparation. Well done! 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We have had lots of chatting about stars this week and 

have thoroughly enjoyed singing ‘Twinkle, twinkle little 

star’ together.  A lovely, gently version from Super Simple 

Songs can be found online. 

Preschool have noticed that when our lights are turned off it has felt  

very gloomy, so we decided to share a story about a star together this 

week called ‘How to catch a Star’.  It inspired some super star shape 

printing as well as some lovely chatting about the colours ‘gold’ and ‘silver’.  

We have also really enjoyed looking closely at a beautiful picture about a 

starry night.  In our outdoor area we have very kindly been donated a 

wooden kitchen which has led to some super imaginative play. Preschool 

have really enjoyed pretending to be different characters as well as 

sharing and taking turns with each other in their small world and 

construction play.  

 

 
It is so exciting to see Preschool spotting and 

chatting about different letter sounds that they 

can hear and see ... Well done Little Chestnuts! 
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